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The pupils P4 – P7 are really looking forward to their 

performances on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th March.  

Tickets are now on sale on a first come first served basis.  

Please book early to avoid disappointment.  Our school hall 

has limited seating available, therefore entry will be by 

ticket only and any accompanying children will need a ticket.  

Once purchased tickets will be sent home in your child’s 

bag.     

No photography or recording is allowed during the 

performances.  A DVD recording of the performance can be 

pre-ordered via Sims Agora from Monday 25th February 

and professional cast photographs can be ordered on the 

night of the show.   

Please note that due to the late performances on each 

night the pupils P4 – P7 do not need to come into school 

until 10.30am the next morning (Thursday 7th and Friday 8th 

March).   

 

MACOSQUIN PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’  

Our Parents’ and Friends’ Association will be selling Ice-

cream during the interval at the school show.  They will 

also be creating beautiful hampers to be raffled each 

night.  We would appreciate support from all parents to 

help create these hampers.  If you are able to bring in any 

of the following items below, please do so by Monday 25th 

February.  Thank you in advance for your support.  All 

proceeds go towards our target of 15 iPads (so far we 

have been able to purchase 10!). 

Some Suggested items for hampers: 

Adult’s Hamper: Biscuits, chocolates, jams, chutney’s, 

cheeses, luxury tea or home bakes. 

Children’s Hamper: Colouring items, sweets, games, 

cuddly toys etc. 

      
P5 Children having fun using new iPads purchased with 

funds raised by our Parents’ and Friends’ Association. 

 

 

 

SENIOR SCHOOL SHOW ARRANGEMENTS 
TERM 2 PARENT INTERVIEWS 

These will take place Monday 11th February to Friday 15th 

February from 2pm. The school finishes at 2pm on these 

days for all classes. Times have been issued this week. 

Please note there will be no extra-curricular clubs this 

week! 

 

 

VALENTINE MENU 

On Friday 15th February we will have a Valentine Themed 

Menu as follows; 

*** 

Tomato and Cheese Pizza 

Herb Diced Potato and Vegetables 

Or 

Savoury Chicken Rice 

*** 

Strawberry Milk Shake / Apple Juice 

Ice Cream Tub with Heart Shaped Short Bread 

Price: £2.60 

(Paid on Agora as Friday Dinner) 

 

 

 EXTRA-CURRICULAR REMINDER 

Please remember that Extra-Curricular Clubs will finish this 

week 8th February and will recommence on Monday 11th 

March. This is to facilitate our senior school show, parent 

teacher meetings and half term break.   

 

Please check our website under Parents’ Area (Extra-

Curricular) for full information regarding dates that each 

club will run. 

 

 


